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April 4, 2024 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
Re:  WT Docket No. 24-72  
        Ex Parte Presentation 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On April 3, 2024, the undersigned, together with Mark Crosby of the Enterprise 
Wireless Alliance (“EWA”) and Elizabeth Sachs, regulatory counsel for EWA, met with 
the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau personnel listed below. The EWA 
representatives described potential alternatives to licensing by auction that might be 
used for certain low-band narrowband and wideband allocations and explained that EWA 
intended to present those alternatives in its comments in this proceeding.  
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
     ENTERPRISE WIRELESS ALLIANCE 
 
 
 
     
     Robin J. Cohen 
     President/CEO 
     13221 Woodland Park Road, Suite 410 

Herndon, VA 20171 
(703) 528-5115 
robin.cohen@enterprisewireless.org 

 
cc:  Roger Noel 
       Katherine Nevitt 
       Josh Smith (participated virtually) 
       Christine Parola 
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